
2021 TIMETABLE 
We are so excited for an awesome year ahead! 

A few notes about our timetable: 
- Classes will have MAXIMUM student numbers in line with our Covid Safe procedures.  Please book 

your place to avoid disappointment.  
- TODDLER AND PRESCHOOL AGE CLASSES - Will continue to open on request. 
- SOLO AND DUO CLASSES will be booked with individual families and are not on this timetable.

- Timetable is subject to change.

- All bookings will be monitored closely by Principals Jenny and Michelle to ensure students are in the 
most appropriate class for their age and ability.


